
The Honorable Will Hurd 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

April 18, 2018 

Chairman, Subcommittee on Information Technology 
Committee on Oversight and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairman Hurd: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 17, 2018, regarding the Modernizing 
Government Technology (MGT) Act, which was signed into law last year, with questions on how 
the Agency plans to implement and fund the Act. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

<t~v-
{r;, Eugene Dacus, Director 
' Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

April 18, 2018 

The Honorable Robin L. Kelly 
Ranking Member, Subcommittee on Information Technology 
Committee on Oversight and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Ranking Member Kelly: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 17, 2018, regarding the Modernizing 
Government Technology (MGT) Act, which was signed into law last year, with questions on how 
the Agency plans to implement and fund the Act. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

~wr 
{of, Eugene Dacus, Director 

Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED ST ATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

April 18, 2018 

The Honorable Mark Meadows 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Government Operations 
Committee on Oversight and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairman Meadows: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 17, 2018, regarding the Modernizing 
Government Technology (MGT) Act, which was signed into law last year, with questions on how 
the Agency plans to implement and fund the Act. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincer~ly, 

~v 
Eugene Dacus, Director 

ft"i Office of Congressional Affairs 



UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

April 18, 2018 

The Honorable Gerald E. Connolly 
Ranking Member, Subcommittee on Government Operations 
Committee on Oversight and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Ranking Member Connolly: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 17, 2018, regarding the Modernizing 
Government Technology (MGT) Act, which was signed into law last year, with questions on how 
the Agency plans to implement and fund the Act. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

~IV 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
ffli Office of Congressional Affairs 


